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Good morming Minister Ryan. all.

Orver the previous sears we have noticed a significant fall in the quabiny of our Angling inips to the west of
Irelund.

[ have been based in Vienmd cAustrias for 22 vears and regularly organise Trout and Salmon fishing trips
with groups of wourtsts to the west, mainly Cornb and Mask

I ant dehighted but more soovery relieved w see that government s finafly taking the necessary steps to
protect these meredible nataral waters and reserves

The fack of control shown by previous goserments towards imvasive species has becomae apparent s many
outside the country and led o stgnificant frusiration for those wishimg to sisit frelamd tor Salmonid fishing

Today 15 the deadline tor submissions and 1 hope this 1s one of the Tast you read

There are ample non-salmonowd bodies od water in these lands to maintain incredible course tishing. Kindly

take the nesessary steps 1o PROTECT the remaining Salmonond waters tor the environment and tuture
generations of tourists

Thank you tor bringimg these siznthicant i steps toa close

Best regards.




